18th of July 2017 Rotterdam, The Netherlands

Bjorn Rietdijk and Roderick Klein, board members of the OS/2 VOICE foundation have checked
the bank statements of the Dutch OS/2 VOICE foundation and have found no irregularities.

The bank statements are inline with the financial reports made by the treasurer of the OS/2 VOICE
foundation, Keith Merrington, for the years 2015 and 2016.

Signature of

Roderick Klein jorn Rietdijk
President OS/2 VOICE Board member



